Congratulations on Graduation 2023

Posted on 2023 年 4 月 13 日 by alumni



Congratulations on Graduation Welcome to GSID Alumni Association, Nagoya University

Dear new graduates,

Congratulations on your graduation in 2022 academic year! It is our great pleasure to welcome you as a new member. The GSID Alumni Association at Nagoya University was established in 2000. We aim to build a global network of alumni and affiliated faculty members, mediate between the alumni and current students and faculties, and contribute to the further development of our alma mater as well as sustainable development and peace of the world.

In October 2022, our general assembly elected the new executive board members. Respecting to the diversity and promoting globalization of our association, the new EB is consisted with 6 females and 5 mails from Bolivia, China, D.R. Congo, Japan, Malaysia. With cooperation and participation of alumni in the world, the association plan to do our various activities such as networking, funding for research and alumni activities, starting up and support of country/regional branches, seminars, support for suffering alumni in collaboration with GSID and Nagoya University Alumni Association (NUAL). To leave no one behind, our activities will be in English with utilizing online methods.

In the with/post COVID-19 era, the role of GSID alumni should play more important role for sustainable development and peace of the world. Wish you success in your new career. Please stay safe and healthy. See you soon online and/or face to face in our events.

Yours sincerely,

March 2023

Mhoda

Masato NODA,

President, GSID Alumni Association, Nagoya University



1